

January 17, 2021

Telephone: 219-874-7457

e-mail: olsaker@comcast.net

To: Darlene Arneson, Dist. 5 Secretary

Karen Eberhardt, Dist. 5 Publicity Director Sandra Olson, Dist. 5 Youth Director

The Sarah Paulsen Memorial Scholarships for year 2021.

The Sarah Paulsen Memorial Scholarship Committee announces the following: There will be 2 scholarships made available for the year 2021, each in the amount of \$220.00 to cover 25% of the total fee for the year 2021 District 5. Heritage Youth Camp.

Like last year, the Scholarship Committee will not do any direct mailings to any Lodges or Lodge Officers. The committee feels and hopes that with your help this announcement can, via the Dist. 5 Web site, be shared with Lodges and members throughout District 5.

To everybody reading this message: Please, share this information with your newsletter Editor and fellow members.

All interested Camp Applicants can also request application form(s) from the Scandiana

Treasurer, Oleif Olsaker

114 Maplewood Trl.
Michigan City, IN 46360
Telephone 219-874-7457
E-mail olsaker@comcast.net

The completed Application must be postmarked by April 15th, and mailed to the address above

I am really happy to see us still being able to continue this scholarship program this year and for several years to come. Hopefully it will help promote 2 weeks of **MASSE MORO**, and providing an award for each of the deserving applicants.

Fraternally

Oleif Olsaker, Treasurer

P-release21